
Ms. McDowell and Mrs. Shipman’s  
September  Newsletter 

 

Centers 

   We are learning all 

about ourselves such 

as; our age, friends, 

families, favorite 

foods, favorite  

colors, and pets.   

    We are also learn-

ing our rules in school.  

How to take turns, 

share, make good 

choices and be nice.  

In Preschool we try to 

make your child inde-

pendent. 

      

     

       

 

 

Reminder 
 Monday 9/9 4:00-5:00 PTO 
meeting in cafeteria 
 
Monday 9/9 Haysville Sonic 
night 5:00-8:00 P.M. 
 
Friday, 9/27/2012  No School  
 
Cox Farm October 7th 
9:00-10:30 
1:30-3:00  $5.00  

For safety concerns 

we ask for no flip 

flops. 




